
 

 

Mattapoisett Harbor Invoices  

All harbor bills for the 2024 boating season were sent out on November 22nd, 2023. If you 
provided an email address, your invoice(s) was sent electronically. All other bills were sent out 
by regular mail. If you have not received your bill, please stop by the Town Clerk’s Office, or 
give us a call at 508-758-4100 x 2. Harbor invoices must be paid by January 25th, 2024, to avoid 
a late fee of $50 each. 


